
 

 
 

 
March 30, 2022 
 
 
 
Mr. Justin Koon                via email: koonjt@dhec.sc.gov  
DHEC - Bureau of Land and Waste Management 
Division of Solid Waste Permitting 
2600 Bull Street 
Columbia, South Carolina 29201 
 
 

RE: MRR Pickens, LLC. Class 2 Landfill, Pickens County 
 SCDHEC Permit LF2-00003 

   
        
Dear Mr. Koon: 
 
MRR Pickens, LLC hereby requests an update to the above referenced permit to change 
the annual tonnage limit from the 70,500 TPY issued with the permit in 2008 to the 
maximum that is allowed under R.61-107.17 and the most recent published annual 
report. 
 
Please contact me by phone at (919) 436-3570, or by email at croof@mrrsouthern.com 
if you have any questions. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
MRR Pickens, LLC. 

 
Christopher T. Roof 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
MRR Pickens, LLC 

5842 Faringdon Pl. Ste. 1 - Raleigh, NC 27609 - Phone (919) 436-3575 


